MEMORANDUM

TO:
Dr. Maria Brown, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Matthew Turner



Superintendent 

DATE:
March 31, 2021
RE:
KSBA Conference Attendance for Board Members
I recommend the board approve the board members whom plan to attend the KSBA Conference on May 14th -16th, 2021, with the estimated cost of $800.00 depending on classes chosen, as presented.   Ms. Karen Byrd’s attendance is covered by KSBA as president elect.th the estimated cost of $475.00.
